
HB0091         SUPPORT 

Elections - In-Person Voting - Proof of Identity 

 

I am writing in support of HB0091.  Having the requirement to establish proof of 

identity will significantly cut down on election fraud.  People will not be able to vote 

multiple times, recite a fraudulent address in order to vote, or vote as a non-citizen.  

This is necessary to bring election confidence back to Maryland voters.  Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 

D31 

 

 

 


